
 
 

Academic Assessment Committee Meeting 
April 4, 2014 

Faculty Office Building 620 
 

Present:  Rashid Aidun, Paul Bowdre, Ken Erickson, William Jones, Kirk Jones, Tatsuhito Koya, Molly Mott, Mike 
Newtown, Wil Rivers, Rachel Santos, Sarah Todd, Jennifer Waite 
 
Excused: Jondavid DeLong, Karen Spellacy 
 
The meeting was convened at 9:02 a.m. 
 
The committee reviewed and approved the statement Sarah Todd drafted regarding the new assessment cycle. This statement 
will be shared with the faculty explaining that this year’s scorecard will still need to be done as in previous years, however 
only three to five meaningful initiatives will need to be put into it. This scorecard will be due on May 15, 2014.  
 
 
 
Next meeting: Friday, April 18th at 9:00 a.m. in FOB 620. Please send any agenda items to Renee.  
 
The meeting was adjourned at 11:00 a.m.           
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Renee Campbell, Recorder 
 


